
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

 March 22, 2021 
 
 HOUSING AUTHORITY CHAIR AND COMMISSIONERS 

 
NICOLE RATHBUN, PROGRAM SPECIALIST 
HOUSING AND COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

SUBJECT:  COMMUNICATION - PENDING DEVELOPMENT PIPELINE UPDATE 
 
 

This Communication Item is being provided for information only. The Santa Rosa 

Affordable Housing Project Pipeline (attached) has been updated to include the 

funding recommendations made by the Housing Authority at their regular meeting of 

January 25, 2021 from the Disaster Recovery – Multifamily Housing Program (DR-

MHP).   

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

ENCLOSURE: Santa Rosa Affordable Housing Project Pipeline 


